
KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY 
           

 

 

 
 

8th September, 2021 
 
 
to parents/ carers of children in Y5  
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
VISIT TO JORVIK VIKING CENTRE – WEDNESDAY, 6TH OCTOBER 
 
In order to deepen the children’s learning and further ignite their enthusiasm, we will be taking part in a trip 
to the Jorvik Viking Centre in York. The children will be able to cement their learning as the Viking era is 
brought to life!  
 
The coach will be departing from the school as close to 8.30.a.m. as possible so please arrive at school for 
8.20.a.m. We are expecting to arrive back at school before the end of the school day. If there are any travel 
delays you will be informed via text. 
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch, and water bottle. 

 
Meals – we will cancel any hot meals that have already been ordered on your behalf.  However, if 
you would like to order a packed lunch please do so by 27th September.  If packed lunches are not 
booked we will assume you are providing a packed lunch from home on this occasion.   

 
 
The trip will cost £22.00 per child.  This payment will be put onto your ParentPay account.  Any families in 
receipt of Pupil Premium Funding are not obliged to pay for school trips.  
 
NB: The school is unable to meet the total cost of the visit and can only go ahead if we have sufficient 
support and will therefore be giving parents until 29th September to pay for the visit. If we consider that 
there is not sufficient support at this time we will have no option but to cancel the visit. 
 
Please return the slip below giving your consent. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Sibbick  
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

KEELBY PRIMARY ACADEMY - Y5 VISIT TO JORVIK – 6TH OCTOBER 
 
 
Child’s Name: _____________________________________________ Yr: _5______________ 
 
I am happy for my child to go on the above trip.  
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________________ Date: ____________________ 

 

Principal: Mrs Annabel Atkin 
Manor Street, KEELBY, Grimsby.  DN41 8EF 

Tel: 01469 560366     e.mail: enquiries@keelby.lincs.sch.uk 


